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Dear parents/carers, 

 

After half term, the school is funding the Bikeability course for all year six 

children. This is a two day course which teaches children how to be safe on their 

bikes on the road, led by qualified instructors. Children do not have to take part 

in this, however we strongly recommend they do; it gives them invaluable skills 

which will help them be more aware of the dangers when out on their bikes.  

 

The class will be split into three groups. Group one will do the course on Monday 

24th and Tuesday 25th February, group two on Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd 

March and group three on Monday 9th and Tuesday 10th March. I will let you 

know which group your child is in when I know how many children are taking part. 

 

Attached is a letter for you to return confirming you would like your child to 

take part, a helmet and bike check list for you to complete and a 

medical/consent form to also return. If you do not wish your child to do the 

course, please ignore the letters. The children are also bringing home a Highway 

Code booklet for them to read. They need to complete a quiz on the information 

in the booklet, which we will be doing at the end of next week. 

 

The letters need to be returned by next Tuesday please. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch should you have any queries. My email 

address is: ​r.cameron@kf.starmat.uk​.  
 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Cameron 
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